
Hatch End planning application 

 

We would like to clarify a number issues that have been raised about this planning 

application. 

 

If you wrote to Cherwell  District Council and objected to the previous application, 

your objection will not be taken into consideration when the CDC planning 

committee look at this new application. 

 

If you still have objections, you should therefore write again to CDC, stating your 

concerns about the  new application.  There are significant differences between the 

previous application and the new one. Any objections you raise should address the 

new application, not just be a reiteration of what you previously wrote.  

 

The consultation notice from CDC states:  “If you wish to comment on the application 

please do so … no later than 30 April 2020. Any comments received after this date 

will only be considered if a decision has not yet been made.” 

 

Steeple Aston Parish Council has been granted an extension to this time limit until 

Friday 21st May in order than we can consult the village as fully as possible. The 

officer's report to the Planning Committee will refer to comments submitted up to 

21st May, but the earlier you submit them the more effective they will be because 

the officers will have more time to study them, and to see them as independent of 

the Parish Council’s views; this is important. 

 

There will be a Zoom meeting to discuss the application at 7.30 p.m. on Monday 10th 

May. Please email the Parish Clerk for a link if you would like to attend the meeting. 

 

Steeple Aston Parish Council 

 

 

 

 

 


